
January 20, 2020 
Middle School Board Report 
 
 

1. We welcomed back students on January 3 to a school wide assembly.  Asked for 
some student input about how to make NHMS a better place for students. 
 

2. On January 15th, students competed to be the New Hampton Geography Bee 
Champion.  All students in 4th through 8th grade had the opportunity to compete. 
The competition began with a test in social studies class to narrow the field. 
Finalists for each grade were then selected and then competed against each other. 
There were several rounds to narrow the competitors into the final two. The final 
two went head to head for three questions.  The winner was Carter Newbrough, 8th 
grade. 

 
3. MS Boys basketball is underway and we completed our first games on January 13th 

against Charles City. 
 

4. We began our winter screening of FAST from January 13th.  All of our students are 
taking the aReading, aMath, and SABRS screeners again.  Teachers will be using this 
information to set up fluid intervention groups based on topics of need.  
 

5. MS CLT had a great December helping to decorate our school for spirit.  Look 
forward to having these students work with teachers to help make our school a 
better place for everyone! 
 

6. We continue to make gains in finishing our building!  We now have remote locks 
installed on the front office, high tables in the commons areas, and cameras 
installed! 

 
 
 
 


